
Subject: Woofer Answer
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 30 Dec 2002 21:51:39 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

If all that is wrong is the surround, I would repair the woofers you already have.  Call David Miller
at Speakerworks, and tell him I sent you his way.  The phone number is (918) 664-6299.You can
buy the surround material and glue yourself, as this isn't a difficult job.  But I would prefer to send
them to David and let him do it.  Shipping won't cost much if you're in the USA, and you'll know
the job has been done right.This will mean that you'll be without the use of your speakers for a
while, but you'll have 'em back in about a week.  Just remove the woofers, pack them carefully
and send them to Speakerworks.  They're inexpensive and they do good work.
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